
 
 

MEMORANDUM DOCKS AND HARBORS 
CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU 
155 South Seward Street, Juneau, Alaska  99801 

 
 FAXED MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Bidders Date: July 18, 2019 

 
FROM: Carl Uchytil  

Port Director 
 
SUBJ: POSTING NOTICE OF BIDS 

Statter Harbor Improvements Phase III(A) 
Contract No. DH18-013 

 
This memo is to post a notice of the results of the bid opening on July 17, 2019, for the subject project. The 
bidders and their total bids are as follows: 

 

 

Bidders 

 

Total bid 

Pacific Pile & Marine, LP $4,061,000.00 

Western Marine Construction, Inc $4,216,200.00 

Kiewit Infrastructure West Co $5,770,600.00 

Engineer’s Estimate $2,957,900.00 

   
The apparent low bidder is Pacific Pile & Marine, LP.  The CBJ intends to award the Total Bid in the amount of 
$4,061,000.00.   Award was forwarded to the July 17, 2019, Docks and Harbors Board meeting for approval. 
Recommendation to award the Total Bid in the amount of $4,061,000.00 will be forwarded to the CBJ Assembly 
for approval at the Regular Assembly Meeting on July 22, 2019.   
 
This notice begins the protest period per Purchasing Code 53.50.062.  Protests will be executed in accordance 
with CBJ Ordinance 53.50.062 “Protests”, and 53.50.080 “Administration of Protest.” The CBJ Purchasing Code 
is available online at: http://www.juneau.org/law or from the CBJ Purchasing Division at (907) 586-5258. 
 
The apparent low bidder has until 4:30 p.m. on July 26, 2019 to submit Section 00360 - Subcontractor Report to 
the Engineering Department Contracts Office.  The Subcontractor Report must be submitted even if there are no 
subcontractors planned for the job. 
 
 
c. GaryGillette, Port Engineer  

http://www.juneau.org/law
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